
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stow Heath Primary School 

Reception Newsletter 
Thursday 24th May 2019 

 

Reading Walls 
Naksh (4), Bartholomew (5), Kyle 

(12),  

Home learning challenge  

Can you choose a minibeast from the list 

below and create a poster including 

some facts or labels to share with the 

class? Choose from: Bees, Butterflies, 

Spiders, Caterpillars Beetles, Snails or 

Ladybirds. 
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Thursday 24th May – Break up for half term. 

Friday 25th May – Inset day 

Monday 3rd June – Back to school 

     

 

During our final term in Reception we 

will be learning all about the world of 

minibeasts. We will find out about their 

habitats and use a range of resources to 

look closely at those that we can find in 

our own environments. We will also be 

spending lots of time preparing the 

children for the transition into Year 1. 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
Well done to all of the children for 

completing another fantastic half term in 

Reception! You have all worked 

exceptionally hard and you should all 

feel very proud of your achievements. 

 

 
 


